
May 3, 2024 

 

Scott Lovelady 
105 / 106 Dale Dr 
Alabaster, AL 35007 
 
Dear Scott Lovelady, 
 
Alabama Power Company is pleased to provide permanent electric service to the above referenced property. 
This commitment is subject to our obtaining the necessary Rights-of-Way for the proposed Alabama Power 
Company facilities and compliance with the rules and regulations approved or prescribed by the Alabama 
Public Service Commission, including any special rules and regulations governing the application of rates. 
Any customer contributions toward the underground cost associated with electric service to these lots will 
be presented once the design is complete. 
  
Please send any further correspondence concerning this matter to the following address: 
 
Alabama Power Company 
ATTN: Kennedy Nicholson 
2 Industrial Park Drive 
Pelham, Al. 35124 
 
If you have any questions, please call me at 205-226-1758 or email me at kenichol@southernco.com.  
  
Sincerely,  
 
_______________________ 
Kennedy Nicholson 
Engineer, Varnons Engineering 
Alabama Power Company 
 


